
 
 
 

                              
                         

 
                                                  

                      12/3/20 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Although at present we are open for business as normal, and will continue to be so until 
officially advised otherwise we are preparing for the possibility of mass school closures in light 
of the Coronavirus outbreak. During this time all schools will be expected to provide an 
ongoing education for their children during any school closure. The central point to access any 
tasks set for St Joseph’s children will be the school website. We will ensure all children have 
their log in details for sites such as Times Table Rock Stars and Literacy Planet. Most children 
are familiar with using Google Classroom in lessons so that medium will be used too. The 
educational resource website Twinkl has opened its access to non-subscribers for the next 
month so parents and children can access those resources as well.   
 
To help us plan the provision most accurately could you please answer the questions below 
and return the slip to school on Friday 13th if possible, if not as soon as you can after that date. 
 
 
                          Yours sincerely 
             
                                      
                                                BJ Gill  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………….… 
 
 

Covid – 19 Learn at Home Preparation 
 

Child’s Name …………………………………………………. 
 

1. Do you have access to wifi at home ?     Yes     /         No 
 

2. Do you have a device at home that can access the internet and allow your child to  
 
interact / type into ?                  Yes     /         No 
 

3. Can you access the school website on a phone / other device ?          Yes     /      No   
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